
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, February 22, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Vegetarian Chili Mac    

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today  

 

 

1. Attention all Battle of the Books participants and coaches, TOMORROW is the Battle. 

Participants…your coaches have your t-shirts. Make sure you pick them up today and 

wear them tomorrow, Thursday!! YOU are ready! Battle will begin promptly at 1:30 on 

Thursday in the Small gym.  

 

If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Sutsser.  

 

 

2. Attention all yearbook staff, we will be meeting tomorrow after school in room 
209B. new members always welcome! 
 

 

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


